Open House & Public Forum

For a New
Fairbank Community Center

Public Forum: 10:00am and

7:30pm
Open House & Tours: 5-7pm
Fairbank Community Center

COME SHARE YOUR INPUT

Some Background: The Fairbank Community Center Task Force was established in
2013 to assess the capacity of the existing building to meet the current and future
program needs and goals of the Park and Recreation Department, including the Teen
Center and the Atkinson Pool, and the Senior Center. The assessment has been
concluded and conceptual designs have been produced. The Task Force will be
requesting design funds for a new Fairbank multigenerational community center at
the annual Town Meeting in May via Article 33.

The Public Forum: The Task Force is hosting an Open House with tours and a
Public Forum to provide an opportunity for residents to learn more about the plans
for the new Fairbank Community Center Feasibility Study and Conceptual Design.
Tours of the current center will run from 5-7pm. This will be followed by a
presentation and Q&A session with the Task Force at 7:30pm. An additional Public
Forum is being held at 10:00am.

Please join us!

The complete Feasibility Study can be viewed at:
https://sudbury.ma.us/fairbankstudy/fairbank-community-center-feasibility-
study-2015march/

This Event is Sponsored by Sudbury’s Fairbank Community Task Force



